
Subject: Re: Hollywood Media District CF#16-0967 Lillian Way/Cole Avenue/Cahuenga/Et Al Oversized Vehicle 
Restrictions Missing Signage Willoughby
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 01/04/2017 03:45 PM
To: Felix Valde
CC: Ken Husting <ken.husting@lacity.org>

Hey Felix:

The only segment that was not posted was Willoughby (both sides) between Vine and Cole.  All other street segments were 
successfully posted.

Let me know

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

From: Felix Valde <felix.valde@lacity.org>
Date: Wednesday, January 4, 2017 at 3:36 PM
To: Ken Husting <ken.husting@lacity.org>
Cc: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: Re: Hollywood Media District CF#16-0967 Lillian Way/Cole Avenue/Cahuenga/Et Al Oversized Vehicle Restrictions Missing 
Signage Willoughby

Hi Ken & Lisa - 

The package in eWorks was created on 10/6/16 (#6317599). The date released to the yard shows it at 10/7/16. Everything has been 
approved and the last I heard was that they were waiting for signs to be manufactured as it's a very popular restriction and we're always 
running short.

Felix

On Wed, Jan 4, 2017 at 3:22 PM, Ken Husting <ken.husting@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi Felix,

Can you or one of the aides look into this?

Thanks,
Ken

Ken Husting, P.E.
Principal Transportation Engineer
Parking Management

Los Angeles Department of Transportation

213.972.8430

 

****************Confidentiality Notice********************

The information contained in this message is proprietary information belonging to the City of Los Angeles and/or its Proprietary Departments and is intended only for the confidential use of 
the addressee. If you have received this message in error, are not the addressee, an agent of the addressee, or otherwise authorized to receive this information, please delete/destroy 
and notify the sender immediately. Any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of the information contained in this message is strictly prohibited.

On Wed, Jan 4, 2017 at 3:11 PM, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org> wrote:
Dear Ken:



I cannot express what a difference it has made having the Oversized Vehicle Restrictions posted in accordance with the above 
referenced council file.  However it appears not all of the street segments have been posted to date:

Willoughby Avenue between Vine and Cole – HAS NOT BEEN POSTED ON BOTH SIDES OF THE STREET

At your earliest opportunity can you please let me know the status of these signs?  

Thank you,

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

-- 

Felix Valde
Management Analyst II
Parking Permits Division

Los Angeles Department of Transportation

213.473.8260 

                          ****************Confidentiality Notice********************

This electronic message transmission contains information from the Los Angeles Department of Transportation, which may be confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that 
any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the content of this information is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail and delete 
the original message and any attachment without reading or saving in any manner.


